
 
 

 City of Hemet 
 
 

 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 445 EAST FLORIDA AVENUE ∙ HEMET, CALIFORNIA  92543 (951) 765-2375 
 

June 27, 2024 
 
 
Via Electronic Submittal 
 
 
RE: Draft Safety Element, City of Hemet 
  
 
Dear Board of Forestry and Fire Protection: 
 
 
On behalf of the City of Hemet, I am pleased to submit the Draft Hemet Safety Element for formal review by 
the California Board of Forestry and Fire Protection at the upcoming July 23, 2024 Board meeting.   

A formal review of the City's Safety Element was conducted by Captain Joseph Kennedy, CAL FIRE Land 
Use Planning Program. The Draft Safety Element and appendices can be downloaded using the following 
link: Safety Element Documents. 
 
Should you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact me at (951) 765-2370, Monday 
through Thursday between the hours of 7:30 AM to 5:30 PM or  by email at MFlejter@hemetca.gov. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Monique Alaniz-Flejter, AICP 
Community Development Director 
 
Attachments: 

Draft Safety Element 
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